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Florida Gaming Control Commission
Notice of Solicitation of Comments
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Gaming Control Commission is soliciting comments from their stakeholders on whether the commission will opt in to paying the federal Horseracing Integrity and Safety Authority assessment for the Anti-Doping and Medication Control and Racetrack Safety Programs. Interested parties wishing to submit a comment should visit www.fgcc.fl.gov and click on the link “Send Us Your HISA Comments.” The link will be available until November 15, 2022. 
If parties have questions regarding this matter, please contact Bryan A. Barber, Florida Gaming Control Commission, bryan.barber@fgcc.fl.gov, 2601 Blair Stone Rd., Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)717-1761.

